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0 Ad hoc teleconference started on Wednesday, October 31, 2001 at 12:30 PST

1 Roll call 

Mika Kasslin, Nokia (Chair)

Evan Green, Intel (Secretary)

Chris Hansen, Broadcom

Joonsuk Kim, Broadcom
Andrew Myles, Cisco

Peter Ecclsine, Cisco

Simon Black, Nokia

Amjad Soomro, Philips Research, USA
Sunghyun Choi, Philips Research, USA

2 Agenda previously posted on email reflector approved without objections

· Straw poll recap

· Comment discussion

· TPC comments

· Other business

3 Minutes from the last week call approved without comments (doc 552)

4 Straw poll recap

· Mika has received more responses but was unable to update the results for this call. He will update the results and send to the reflector by Monday.

5 Comment discussion

· Peter suggested that TGh produce an editor’s summary of changes [to our draft] such as TGe doc 269r0. Consensus on the call was that members of TGh should review this document and plan to produce a similar one for TGh.

· A “recommendation on DFS RADAR detection requirements for RLAN” has been issued by ITU-R 8A, 9B. A summary is available on BRAN server under Meetings->Documents-> BRAN25d134. TGh members should read this working document for its updated DFS definition.

· Regarding detection of RADAR signals, Mika indicated that the thinking in the BRAN committee is that the AP, on startup, would scan for non RLAN signals (BRAN doc 23d074, 25d072). Peter noted that Andy Gowan (UKRA) believes that to convince the RADAR community on the merits of our DFS, “continuous” monitoring is required and all stations must participate. Exactly how involved the individual stations are in the detection and if continuous can be interpreted as periodic is open to discussion. It was noted that, different from HiperLAN2, 802.11 networks would require reserving time to make periodic measurements.

· The issue of the introduction of new RADAR types was discussed. Does this mean an updateable detection system would be required? Mika said that BRAN is trying to find a generic mechanism that will satisfy the RADAR community throughout Europe.
6 Teleconference next week.  Mika will post information on the reflector.

7 Meeting adjourned
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